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January 11th, 2025

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week One Update
Greetings,

DNA had a very productive first week of the 2025 FRC season! The team focused on
prototyping and testing, the first hurdle in building their robot for their first competition at the
DECC on February 27 through March 1. Here are some insights on each sub-teams progress this
week:

DNA'’s Field Build sub-team built materials for game elements, building the reef element and
barge, to help practice with prototypes. They are currently working on building the barge
element to practice the end game climb factor of the game. The CAD sub-team made a library of
parts for the upcoming robot and set the groundwork required to start building the robot. The
Programming team worked on installing new software and updates and getting the team's drive
train working. The DNA Business team is continuing to raise money for their 2025 season so the
team can attend their second competition in La Crosse Wisconsin on March 19 through the 22.
They are grateful to all of the businesses that have already sponsored them for the 2025
competition and look forward to the future ones!

We are very excited to begin the 2025 build season! To keep up with our progress, make
sure to check out our social media sites.

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009

Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/

Instagram- (@dna4009

TikTok - dna4009

Thank you for your support this year!

www.denfeldrobotics4009.org dna4009@gmail.com
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